
WEEKLY UPDATE

Shoesday Tuesday - CHANGE OF DATE

Message from the Green Team
When: March 05th
The Green Team and PA are organising a Shoe
exchange for the mornings of Tuesday 5th and
Wednesday 6th March. Families can donate
pre loved football boots / Wellies / Hiking Boots
/ Dance shoes / Crocs/Other specialist shoes. 
Donate a euro or 2 and bring a pair home if
they suit! Shoes should be clean and in good
condition - we are not accepting trainers, flip
flops, regular shoes. 
Shoes to be left on the side of the stage - from
Friday 1st March. 
Adults to accompany children to the hall after
drop off Tues 5th and Wed 6th if they would
like to choose a pair. 
Hope you can get involved by donating shoes
or finding the perfect pair to suit your needs!
All proceeds to go to Retns Veg garden spring
planting costs! 

29/02/24

As the weather gets warmer can you please
ensure your child’s coats/hoodies/hats/
gloves etc are labelled clearly with their
name and class. 

School closure March 07th 1.30pm
Just a reminder that the school will close early
to faciliate whole staff training. STEAM Robotics
and Encore will run as normal. 1.30 club will not
be running. 

Labelling clothes 

School closure at 1.30pm March 07th 

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

We are asking you to supply your child with a
small face cloth each week which they will
use to dry their hands. The towel will be kept
in your child’s bag during the day. It may be
an idea to store the towel in a zip lock bag.

Best wishes to Louise as she heads off on
maternity leave. 
We are delighted to welcome Helen
Crossan who will be teaching 2nd class. 

Hand Towels in 1st and 2nd 
We have successfully rolled out the
use of personal hand towels in all
senior classes in an effort to reduce
the cost of cleaning supplies. We are
now going to introduce them in 1st
and 2nd class. 

2nd class Under the Sea Art

Swimming
Swimming starts for 1st and 2nd class
next Thursday March 7th. Please read
separate letter sent. 


